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P2b P.E. day is Thursday. 

Ready, Respect, Safe 

Welcome Back! 

I hope that everybody enjoyed their Summer. The children have all been working very hard 

already!  

This year Primary 2b will have PE on Thursday. Children will need sandshoes for the gym hall 

which can be kept in school. Also, for safety reasons children should not wear jewellery on 

these days. In P2 children are encouraged to bring their own snack for play time and we ask 

that these are healthy, avoiding chocolate and sweets. In the class we will be using Dojo 

points, with children being rewarded for being kind, hardworking or for participating. At the 

end of a week we will count the points and have a Dojo champion or maybe more than one?! 

Watch out for the certificate when this comes home! This newsletter will provide you with 

information about what the children will be learning about this term. 

If you have any questions please feel free to speak to me.       Jamie Smith 

RME - Harvest 

Later this term P2a and P2b will be performing the 

Harvest assembly. We will send out information 

about the date and time when this is confirmed. 

We have also decided to look at farms, animals and 

how food grows 

Homework 

Next week we will be starting our new reading books. 

On the inside cover of the book there are questions 

and things to discuss with your child. Later in the 

term, children will be able to choose another book to 

read at home for enjoyment. We will also be starting 

active homework where children can practise their 

spelling, tricky words and Maths in a fun way. They can 

bring their work in to share with the class. 

PATHS 

We have started our work in PATHS again this year. We will meet our friends Twiggle, Henrietta, Duke and 

Daphne. They will be helping us recognise different emotions. On Monday, we will have our first ‘Pupil of the 

Day’. We will be giving them compliments and asking parents/guardians to do this at home and send it back into 

school to share with the class. Children will be rewarded with points if they return these. 

French 
We will continue to learn French and revising topics covered in P1. This term we will be continuing our French 

numbers and introducing colours. 

Please remember to return the data forms this week. Thank you! 

 


